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Tuesday, November 1, 2011

Dear Friends of the John Paul II Life Center,

Although Heidi and I regret we cannot be with you in person this evening, we’d like to express
our strong support for the efforts of The John Paul I Life Center to develop a culture of life in
Texas.

We appreciate your efforts to accomplish the following goals:
1. Provide quality medical care through the Vitae Clinic,

2. Provide state of the art 3D/4D sonograms to women so they can see their unborn child,
and

3. Offer education to youth and couples.

It’s critical that we all continue working in our own ways to protect human life at all stages. 1
commend my friend Tim Von Dohlen for his vision and leadership on The John Paul IT Life
Center and the terrific team he’s built.

Heidi and I, along with our two young daughters Caroline and Catherine, send you our warmest
blessings and congratulations.

All the best,
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